
From: Ron Plante [mailto:Rcplante@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 2:39 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
 
Ron Plante 
23 Meadowbrook Drive 
Nashua, NH 03062 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
NO TO NORTHERN PASS! 
Put it somewhere else if you must build it. Follow the CT river? 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Plante 
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